The Port( # ] 2 YRAuthority

15-17 Duke Street ! Kingston, Jamaica, W.I.
Telephone: (876) 922-0290-9 O o\’ Fax: (876) 924-9437
(876) 922-0940-5 L E-mail: paj@ portjam.com

September 8, 2016

Ms. Diana McCaulay

Chief Executive Officer
Jamaica Environment Trust
123 Constant Road, Unit 5
Kingston 8

Dear Ms. McCaulay:

Re: Proposed Transshipment at or near Goat Island, Portland Bight
G ramework Agreement with China Harbour Engineering Co.

Reference is made to your letter dated August 29, 2016, which was referred for the
attention of the undersigned.

Our advice is that discussions are taking place for the extension of the Framework
Agreement. However, no Agreement for its renewal has yet been executed by the Port
Authority.

Yours truly,
THE PORT AUTHORITY
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Carrol J. Pickersgill (Dr.)
SENIOR VICE PRESIDENT-
LEGAL, REGULATORY & CORPORATE AFFAIRS
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